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Primary 7 Leavers Prom and Leavers Service 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am delighted to be able to confirm two special events that we have organised to mark the 

end of your child’s time in Primary 7 and here with us at Bushes Primary School. 

Your child will have a leavers prom in the school on Wednesday 22nd June from 7pm until 

9.30pm. There will be music, dancing, food and a great party atmosphere to celebrate the 

end of their Primary 7 year! Children can begin to arrive in the playground from 6.30pm and 

we ask that all children are dropped off and enter the playground from the top of the stairs 

on Campsie Drive. There will be plenty of photo opportunities with the grass and trees in 

the background and lots of space for parents, etc. to see them in their finery! Primary 7s will 

then enter the building and get their official ‘red carpet’ photos taken on the way. At the 

end of the evening, at around 9.20pm, we will bring the children out into the playground for 

the last dance, which you are welcome to join in with too. 

On the morning of Monday 27th June at 9.30am, we will be holding our Primary 7 Leavers’ service. 

This will take place in the gym hall and will last for approximately 1 hour. After the service, you are 

invited to stay for tea, coffee and biscuits. Due to space within the hall, we would ask that 2 people 

per child attend this event. The children have been working hard towards this event and have been 

preparing something special to share with you which we are certain you are going to thoroughly 

enjoy! 

Myself and the rest of the school staff are incredibly proud of your children and are very much 

looking forward to sharing these special events with both the children and yourselves. 

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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